Dear Church Name,
 
Thank you for participating in our Sanctity of Human Life Baby Bottle Campaign! We are excited that you are supporting Your Options Medical through this event. Below are bulletin announcements you can place in your church bulletin or for verbal announcements to help promote the event:

Description of Your Options Medical:
How should Christians respond to women and men facing unexpected pregnancies?
For 30 years, Your Options Medical has answered that question by providing life-affirming pregnancy confirmation services to women and couples facing an unexpected pregnancy, especially those considering abortion due to lack of accurate information and support.
Our no-cost, confidential services include pregnancy testing, ultrasounds, pregnancy options counseling, parenting classes, post-abortion support and ongoing emotional and material support. 
For more information, visit our website: partnersofyom.org.

1 Week Before Campaign Launch, Sunday, January 16th   
Our church will be participating in a Baby Bottle Fundraising Campaign for Your Options Medical.  Next week, individuals and families will have the opportunity to respond to the issue of life. We will be handing out Baby Bottles for you to take home, fill with cash, checks, and change. Once the bottles are full, bring them back to the church. *** Please make checks payable to Your Options Medical. ***

Launch Date of Campaign, Sunday, January 23rd	
Do not forget to pick up a Baby Bottle today! We are asking individuals and families to fill these
bottles with a financial donation (change, cash or check) and return it by Sunday, February 13th. These funds will help Your Options Medical continue their life-saving work helping women and couples facing unexpected pregnancies. *** Please make checks payable to Your Options Medical. ***

During Campaign, Sundays, January 30th & Sunday, February 6th    
Do not forget to place a donation to Your Options Medical in your baby bottle!
Return your full baby bottles to the church by Sunday, February 13th.
*** Please make checks payable to Your Options Medical. ***
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Last Week of the Campaign, Sunday, February 13th  
Thank you for participating in the Baby Bottle Campaign! It’s time to collect the bottles and
send them to Your Options Medical. Our goal is to collect all of the baby bottles whether they are filled or empty! Your contributions will truly make a difference in this life-saving work.
 *** Please make checks payable to Your Options Medical. ***
